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Extra! Extra! 
Read All About IT!

                                                   General Information:​
Can you believe we are in the year 2019?  It is true what they say….the days and nights are long but the years are short!  I really hope you were all able to find time to slow down and make some wonderful memories with your children!  I know we did at the Wiggins house, plus we slept in a lot!  And that makes the day fantastic!!   
I am ready to get back to it!  And am looking forward to seeing my sweet babies tomorrow!  I know they have so much to tell me, I am eagerly awaiting every single story!  
We have a few changes for the beginning of this 2nd half of the year.  The main one being homework.  The kids will have a homework packet each week.  It will be updated daily with homework and all due on Friday. Part of the requirement will be your signature, which represents that you actually discussed it with them and looked over it.  Homework should always be review, and never be a source of stress.  If there is an assignment that causes issue for you or your child just jot me a note and return it the next day.  I will handle it from there.   

We would love to change out supplies…somehow they seem to eat crayons….lol!  We only received a few boxes before the holiday to do that with.  PLEASE try to send me a box or 2 of CRAYOLA 24 packs of crayons….NOT WASHABLE this week.  Thanks!  








 

 






Wednesday:  Wellstar in school field trip “Just Eat it”  9:55-10:40




What are we learning?
[bookmark: _GoBack]Math- adding/subtracting within 20 mentally
Reading/ELA-  Ask and Answer questions about what we read, review capitalization
Writing- Setting New Year’s Goals. 
Science/Social Studies: Seasons/Intro Jackie Robinson
It’s going to be A fabulous week Back!!



image1.jpg




image2.jpeg
[ Justa \J

reminder...
" ~ e





